
From: Kester, Tony
To: Theriot, Susan <stheriot@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 11/15/2013 3:03:23 PM
Subject: FW: SCSHL Use of Conference Room

I think Gerry handled this last year.

From: MARJORIE JOHNSON [mailto:marleejon@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 1:50 PM 
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: SCSHL Use of Conference Room

Tony: This email is written to request use of your conference room on the first floor, Office 
on Aging, for Thursday, December 5, 2013 from 10:30 am 'til 2:30 pm. Also, I request your 
consideration of securing the reduced parking tickets of $3 for us, as you did last year, if
possible. Thank you in advance for your help. Marjorie 865-2263
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